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LAND AT ECCLES, EAST AND WEST OF BULL LANE ECCLES 

Sadly, but as expected, the appeal concerning the building around Eccles that we know as 

Bushey Wood has been allowed.  

This is an outline planning permission except for the roads which are now fixed.  

As such more applications will come with more detail and opportunities to adjust aspects of the 

development. 

The most effective way is working with the TMBC as the project develops. Early work is the 

most effective work. 

If your Council have anything that should be considered please inform us ASAP. 

AGILE  

Planning has now moved over completely to AGILE some months ago.  Work is still being 

done to complete the transition and we hope to have a fuller report for you on progress at your 

next meeting. 

As always if you are aware of problems share them with us so we can feed back to the TMBC 

officers working on the issue. 


